
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 30, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 933 
Re: Change in Location of Container Depot in Cleveland, OH 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective November 1, 2007, empty containers in the Cleveland, OH area should be terminated at 
ContainerPort Group’s new depot on 131st Street instead of terminating the empty at the St. Clair 
Avenue depot.  
 
Effective December 1, 2007, all empty containers will be dispatched and terminated at the new facility, 
and Pacer will no longer utilize the St. Clair depot at all. 
 
The new facility serves 20', 40', 45', 48', and 53' containers.  It is the closest major depot to the CSX 
Intermodal facility in Cleveland and has easy access to I-90 at the Eddy Road exit.  The 20 acre depot 
is a bonded, secured location providing container stacking 4 high, load transfers, and chassis 
stacking/unstacking. 
 
ContainerPort Group – 131st Street Depot 
300 E. 131st Street 
Cleveland, OH 44108 
Phone: 216-404-8038, 216-404-8067 
Fax: 302-338-3140 
Hours: Mon.-Fri. 08:00-17:00 
 
If you should have questions, were here to assist.  Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Customer 
Support or Business Development Representative for assistance. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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